

# Operational Guidelines Project: Proposed Next Steps

- Today: Set date, if possible, for April Workshop with EDs and/or Deputies (one from each Council) (week of 4/16 is SER RSP meeting)
- Ask CCC to provide input on current decision matrix by March 7, COB
- NMFS/CCC working group check in (call or email) to prepare for Workshop and Focus discussion
- Convene Workshop with ED's and/or Deputies
- May CCC meeting, review input, agree on strategy for development of draft